Six Nations
Social Services:

IMPORTANT NOTICE!

Closure Monday
October 13, 2025

Childcare centers, including Bicentennial,
Stoneridge, and Clarence Street, as well as
the Special Needs Resource, will be closed on
October 13, 2025, in observance of the
Thanksgiving holiday. We will resume regular
operations on Tuesday, October 14, 2025.
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